
PERA SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
November 19, 1970 - Room 125 

PRESENT: D. H. Sillers, chairman, Don Forseth, J. O'Neill, Baldy Hansen, 
J. A. Josefson. 

Mr. Jim Jacobs - representing School Board Association, made the following 
statement for the association: 

1. The employer is the governmental subdivisions represented by the school
boards, the municipalities and the counties of the State.

2. Board should have representation from each of the three employer groups.

3. This proposal is a result of discussion with Dean Lund, Ralph Keyes and
Louis Claes on.

ACTION OF SUBCOMMITTEE - Motion to refer the Minnesota School Board 
Association bill to the full Commission for further discussion. CARRIED. 

MEMO - PERA Coordinated Law - Motion carried to recommend the procedure 
explained in the memo to the full Commission. CARRIED. 

Mr. Jeffrey Mandel, Minnesota Hospital Association, appeared in behalf of the 
association. The subject will be held up until Mr. Mandel has a chance to talk 
with his association. (two weeks from date of this meeting). 

MEMO - Merging the Hospital and Regular Coordinated Laws - This subject 
will be deferred until the next PERA subcommittee meeting. 

Mr. Mandel will report to the full commission on this. 
Rep. Forseth moved this be referred to the full Commission. Carried. 

Sen. Baldy Hansen moved that the PERA recodified basic law bill be referred 
to the full commission as a recommendation of the PERA subcommittee. CARRIED 


